
“Climb the mountains and get their good tidings. Nature’s peace will �ow into you as sunshine �ows into trees.” 
                                                                                                                                                                                                             ~John Muir

Tobacco Branch Village News
Fall 2020

Introducing our 2020-2021 Board of Directors

Michael Richards - President   michael@rsi�a.com    863-581-1740 
John Lukasiewicz - Vice President   jlukasi506@aol.com    561-512-4564 
KaeLi Schurr - Secretary   kaeli.schurr@earthlink.net   252-489-8958 
Donna Howard - Treasurer   hog�shlodge@gmail.com   727-433-1461 
Marge Harper - Member   marge543@aol.com    828-506-1398 
Ray Morrison - Member   ray@headoverheelsrunning.com  727-239-6518 
Je� Reed - Member    je�reed950@yahoo.com   423-637-1191

Chair of Common Area - Ray Morrison
Chair of Lake Area - Ray Morrison
Chair of Roads - Je� Reed
Chair of Community Events - Marge Harper

Message from the board: If you have questions or issues pertaining to roads, the lake or 
common area, or would like to schedule an event at the pavilion please contact the appropri-
ate chairperson listed above. We will do our best to maintain your valley to its utmost beauty 
and vibrancy, and will appreciate your positive input and assistance in doing so. Visit our 
website at www.tobaccobranchvillage.com and review current board meeting minutes to 
keep up to date on the current issues being addressed by your Board. As property owners we  
are all responsible for adhering to the established By Laws, Rules and Regulations and Declara-
tions which are also found on the website.

A huge and heartfelt 
“thank you” from all of us 
to the Sherwood Family 
for carrying on the tradition 
and providing us with a 
spectacular �reworks 
display on July 4th. It was 
one of the best ever! 

While it was disappointing 
that we could not gather 
for our annual meeting and 
picnic, the fantastic display 
of �reworks was certainly a 
welcome celebration. 

I’m pretty sure that the 
Tilly family had the best 
view from the back side of 
the lake, as evidenced by 
David’s sharing of the 
photo below.

If you have news to share with our community in our quarterly newsletter, please email news@tobaccobranchvillage.com. 
www.tobaccobranchvillage.com                        www.facebook.com/groups/tobaccobranchvillage

Thank you to our community members!
Karen and Sam Sami - Your dedication in serving for so many years as leaders on the board 
is much appreciated
Dave Tilly - Creating/managing the TBV website and creating/sending the newsletter
Marge Harper, Mary Lawson and Larysa Bumgarner - Spi�ng up the mailbox area and fall 
decorating
Marge Harper - Weeding the memorial garden
Tom Smith, Dave & Cathie Tilly and Sam Sami - This great group removed, re�nished both 
the entrance sign and the sign over the mailboxes, and reinstalled them
Mike Butler - Pressure washing and repainting the shu�e board court
Toby Smith - Dredging and cleaning out the silt �lter at the lake
Phil Armachain and Fred Lawson - Repairing the over�ow pipe on the lake
Fred Lawson - Tending to the burn pile

2020 July 4th 
Celebration

Great news! You are now able to pay your HOA fee securely with your 
credit card. Please watch your inbox this month for your HOA invoice. 


